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Works 
notice
Stormwater re-use tank and  
tree plot installation
Swanston Street
Late July to mid-September 2024

As part of Metro Tunnel works, a stormwater re-use tank will be installed underneath 
the Swanston Street western footpath at the Flinders Quarter site frontage. 

When we’ll be working
	– We’ll be working  from 

Monday 22 July until mid 
September 

	– Monday to Friday 24 hours 

	– Saturdays 7am to 6pm

 The timing of work may 
change depending on weather.

What we'll be doing
Installing an underground stormwater 
re-use tank and tree plots within 
the closed section of the Swanston 
Street western footpath. 

This will include the removal of 
existing bluestone pavers and 
asphalt surfaces, demolition of 
concrete, utility service relocations, 
excavation, paving, resurfacing and 
landscaping works.

What to be aware of
These works will include the use of 
demolition saws, non-destructive 
digging, an excavator with a hammer 
attachment, concrete pumps and 
other mobile plant. 

Did you know?
As part of these works we are using water sensitive urban design principles

All of the Metro Tunnel stations include infrastructure which will harvest and re-use rain and stormwater. 

This will help reduce stormwater pollution from getting into our local stormwater network and the Yarra River, 
and provides a recycled water source for station services and amenities (e.g. toilet flushing). These systems will 
contribute significantly to achieving our potable water reduction targets. 

At Town Hall Station, there will be two 100kL tanks that will store harvested rain and stormwater, and a water 
treatment plant that will treat the collected water so it can be become a recycled water source for station 
operations. 

To find out more about the Metro Tunnel Project’s sustainability initiatives, visit metrotunnel.vic.gov.au

These works will generate some 
periods of high-level noise and some 
vibration during the night.

Where
	– Swanston Street western 

footpath and road between 
Flinders Street and Flinders Lane 
(where the footpath closure is 
currently in place).

We appreciate your patience while we 
undertake these works. 

If you have any questions or 
concerns, please contact the Metro 
Tunnel Project information line on 
1800 105 105. Further information on 
Town Hall Station works can be found 
at metrotunnel.vic.gov.au
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30 DEPARTMENTS
OF AMAZING SPECIALS

CLEARANCE STORE

Monday to Thursday
10AM till 6PM

Friday
10AM till 6PM

Saturday to Sunday & Public Holidays
11AM till 5PM

Basement - 33-37 Swanston Street, Melbourne

While the Swanston Street footpath is closed, we are open 
for business. Head downstairs at 37 Swanston Street to 
discover our wide range of items. From party goods, to 

cleaning products, art and cra� supplies to souvenirs, we 
have it all at Arthur Daleys
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